
On average, more lives are lost to home fires every year than to all other major
disasters combined. But, collectively, we can change that.



Just one working smoke alarm can reduce the risk of dying in a home fire by half,

yet about 25 percent of homes lack even one working alarm. Through the 
Home Fire Campaign, the Red Cross partners with local organizations and fire
departments to conduct in-home safety visits to create fire escape plans, install
free life-saving smoke alarms, and document services provided and additional

needs.

To request a smoke alarm fill out our online form at tinyurl.com/HFCRossville 



         Or scan the QR code to submit a request for an installation:

Questions? Call (765) 379-2330




WHEN IS THE LAST TIME YOU CHECKED YOUR SMOKE
ALARMS?

HOME FIRES ARE THE MOST COMMON DISASTER IN THE U.S. 

Home Fire Campaign 
Free Smoke Alarm Installations & Fire Safety Information

https://tinyurl.com/HFCRossville


Learn more about Pedro's preparedness tools at:


